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While getting your flu vaccine between September and October is 
recommended, receiving the vaccine during the winter months still 
offers protection from the flu. To schedule a flu vaccine, request an 
appointment through MyHealth or contact your primary care team. 

Protect yourself and others by 
scheduling your flu vaccine today.

Schedule a 
Flu Vaccine 

Today


